
 

 
 

March 14, 2019 
 
 

The United States Postal Service is experiencing network connectivity issues that may impact 
access to multiple systems/applications.   
 

Critical Incident (CI) ticket number 3988471 has been assigned; and the issue is being 
evaluated.  An update will be provided. 
 

Mailings will continue to be accepted under established Contingency Plans.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

  
Priv acy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy 
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